Webber Township
2286 W. Springtime St.
Baldwin, M| 49304
Public Hearing for Jeanne Drive Special Road Assessment

October 13, 2022

Call to Order: 5:30 p.m.
Pledge of Allegiance

Roli Call: Kelly McCune, Pat Williams, Kathy Young, Ernie Wogatzke present. Trustee Dan
Cousar absent.

Motion by Kathy Young supported by Pat Williams to open the Public Hearing. All present in
favor, 4 yea, 1 absent, motion carries.

It is reported by resident signatures, that 51% of residents in the assessment district are in favor
of the Jeanne Drive Special Road Assessment District. Supervisor Wogatzke read two letters
from residents that are against the Special Assessment, noting that they don't feel that non-
permanent residents should pay, because they don't utilize this service for part of the year.

Moving forward, with a 51% approval from residents of Jeanne Drive, the Webber Township
Board sets a date of November 10, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. to hold the second Public Hearing for
Jeanne Drive Special Road Assessment District.

Notice of the second Public Hearing will be put in the Lake County Star. A letter to all residents
of the Special Assessment District, will be mailed out.

Motion by Pat Williams, supported by Kelly McCune to close the Public Hearing. All board
members present in favor, Trustee Cousar is absent. Vote is 4 yea, 1 absent, motion carries.

Adjourned: 5:58 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Kathy Young, Clerk




